NICTA

National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Notice

Disposal of Confiscated FM Radio Receivers

This notice serves to inform concerned retailers, distributors and dealers of NICTA's intention
to dispose all FM radio receivers that were confiscated by NICTA Inspectors in Port Moresby,
Lae and Kokopo/Rabaul in September 2012.

The imported FM radio receivers were manufactured with the capability to receive radio
broadcast signals in the FM frequency band outside the approved range of 88.0 MHz to 108.0
MHz in PNG.

NICTA is hereby giving a one month period up to December 1, 2012 for the companies listed
below to contact NICTA to express objection.

RH Hypermart (Vision City) Port Moreshy
Papindo (Gerehu) Port Moresby
Lucky Land (Badili) Port Moresby
TST (Hohola) Port Moresby
Z&H Trading (Badili) Port Moresby
Papindo (Takubar) Kokopo

New World Supermarket Kokopo

Echo Electrical & Clothing Rabaul

A & J Trading Rabaul
Golden City Ltd Lae

Jimbo Ltd Lae

Xing Long Ltd Lae

Immediately after December 1, 2012, all confiscated FM radio receivers that are now in
NICTA’s possession will be disposed of appropriately under police supervision. In future, all
such confiscated FM radio receivers will be destroyed without notice.

For queries contact: Manager Enforcement an pliance on telephone number: 303 3262,

fax: 300 4829 or email: gnakau@nicta.gov.pg o ;f\ approval@nicta.gov.pg

Une O’'ome
Actina Chief Executive Officer




